






Dear Parents and Carers, 
Wow, we have arrived at the end of another half term. All the children 
have worked incredibly hard and thank you for coming along to find out 
about their progress this week in your parent consultations. It is lovely to 
catch up with you and share any successes or concerns with you face to 
face. 
Thank you for wearing red in support of the Air Ambulance today. We 
managed to raise £78.50 for this fantastic cause. Also for supporting 
Dinghy and Mousehole Mice FROMS cake sale with your kind donations 
of cakes and buns. The money raised will help support resources in the 
school. We look forward to the next cake sale run by Skiff on Friday 24th 
March. 
The girls football team played Alverton School on Tuesday losing 7-0. And 
the boys played St Erth in a quarter final cup match losing 5-3. Mr Ansell 
was very proud of all your sportsmanship and can see great progress 
from your earlier match. Keep up the determination!! 
Please can you take the time to read the Online Safety document  I have 
attached to the newsletter over the past 2 weeks, as we are being made 
aware of children who are under age using TicToc and Instagram 
accounts. Your child should be 13 years old before they can access any 
of these social media sites including Facebook. Please can you take the 
time to check your child hasn’t set up any accounts without your 
knowledge to ensure their safety. 
Our recyclable uniform rail continues to be very popular and we would 
like to have any old uniform washed and cleaned to recycle as we are 
running out. If you would like to leave a small donation in the black box 
opposite it would be greatly appreciated. 
Hope you have a lovely restful half term and we look forward to 
welcoming you back on Monday 20th February at 8.50am. 
Best wishes                                      
Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 288
GWYNVER: 213
SENNEN: 96
PRAA SANDS: 218

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 
10.30-11.30am 
Half Term 13th-17th February 
Thurs 2nd World Book Day 
Thurs 2nd St Piran Concert 7pm 
Fri 3rd St Piran Parade 
Fri 17th March Lugger Yr 3 Parent/
Grandparent Lunch 
Fri 24th March Skiff Cake Stall 3pm 
Wed 29th March Tempest Group Photos 
Last Day of Term- Friday 31st March 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Attendance 
winners of the week:  


      Skiff Class 


Whole School 
attendance: 93% 

Dinghy Class -Bunny 

-Otis

-For great ideas for our weather poem. 

-For our investigation of waterproof 
materials.

Skiff Class -Caleb M 

-Ruby	H

- Both of you for fantastic reading 
this week which has support your 
phonics and writing-Keep up the good 
work both of you!

Lugger Class -Jude 

-Isabell

-For amazing effort and enthusiasm in all 
areas with whizzy adventure story writing. 

-For really trying hard in your maths 
and writing a great adventure story.

Schooner Class -Ella 

-Reign 

-Henriette

- Pushing her self in new areas of maths 
learning and her fantastic role in the 
football match this week. 
-Made rapid progress in timetables and 
reading more regularly. 
-Day to day put 100% into everything that 
she does and great determination in all 
areas of school life.

Stars of the week 














